INUVIALUIT INUVIALUIT
SIVUNNIUQPAIT WATER
IMAKKUN BOARD

March 18, 2015

Mr. Fred Behrens

Senior Administrative Officer
Hamlet of Aklavik

Box 88,

Aklavik NT, X0E 0A0Q

Dear Mr. Behrens:

Re: N3L3-0570 — Hamlet of Aklavik Municipal Water Licence — Annual Report

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) acknowledges receipt of the Annual Report submitted electronically
(via E-mail) by the Hamlet of Aklavik on March 12, 2015. The IWB has reviewed the Annual Report
submission and provide the following;

1.

As required by Part B, Item le, the Licensee shall submit to the IWB the tabular summaries of all
data generated under the “Surveillance Network Program (SNP)”. As per Surveillance Network
Program Part B, Item 1, Licensee shall sample twice annually at Station 570-3, once immediately
after break-up and once prior to freeze-up and analysed for the parameters as specified, therefore
the Licensee should provide the following information:

¢ Tabular summaries of all data generated under SNP; and

¢ If sampling was not conducted and data not generated during the year of reporting, provide the

reasons to the Board. The Licensee reported “N/A”.

In accordance with Part B, Item Ig, provide an outline of any spill training and/or other operator
training carried out during the year.

. According to Water Licence Part B, Item 1k, information is required if there were any results of any

inspections of all dams, berms, dykes and control structures during the year.

Pursuant to Part B, Item 11, information is required of results of yearly staff inspections of the Solid
Waste Disposal Facility and any corrective actions, as necessary during the reporting year.

Further to Water Licence Part B, Item 1m, information is required of any correspondence between
the Inspector and the Licensee during the reporting year.

Should you have any comments with regard to the requested information, do not hesitate to contact me at
867-678-8610 or adhikarib@nwtwb.com.

o
Sincerely, w o
Y/M#d T

Dr. Bijaya Adhikari
Science and Regulatory Coordinator

Copied to: Stephen Charlie, ENR Regional Superintendent - Inuvik

Inuvialuit Water Board, Professional Building, Suile 302 — 125 Mackenzie Road
P.O Box 2531, Inuvik, NT X0E OTO - Phone: (867) 678-2942 - Fax: (867) 678-2943

www.nwiwb.com info@nwiwb.com



